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DFG Reopens Fishing along Ventura Coastline after Oil Spill Cleanup
The Department of Fish and Game (DFG) has reopened the Ventura County coastline to fishing after completing on-water recovery operations. Yesterday, DFG, in consultation with the Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment, closed the stretch of coastline from Mussel Shoals to Faria County Park due to the presence of oil from a ruptured pipeline owned by Vintage Production. 
Crews are continuing to survey the area for oiling and will continue to work on the inland impacted stretch of Javon Creek throughout the week. Wildlife officials are monitoring the area for impacts to wildlife. So far, they report having observed several lightly oiled gulls. Sightings of oiled wildlife should be reported to the Oiled Wildlife Care Network at 877-UCD-OWCN (823-6926).
DFG and the U.S. Coast Guard formed a unified command to oversee the oil spill investigation and cleanup. 
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